Joint statement by the European
Commission and the Department for
Exiting the European Union

The following joint statement has been issued by the European Commission and
the Department for Exiting the European Union:

“Michel Barnier, the European Commission’s Chief Negotiator, and David Davis,
Secretary of State for Exiting the European Union, agreed today that the two
teams would meet for Article 50 negotiations on 9 and 10 November 2017. An
agenda will be published in due course.”

For More Information

Task Force on Article 50 Negotiations with the United Kingdom (TF50) webpage
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